
ADEPT Traffic Systems Group – update February 2020 

The ADEPT Traffic Systems Group met on 11th February.  The Group considered a number of issues 

affecting UK traffic systems, including the latest specification reviews by TOPAS (Traffic Open 

Products and Specifications) which is the established body overseeing technical specifications for 

traffic signal and associated equipment installed on local authority roads. 

The Group additionally received a presentation by Huw Saunders, Director of Network Infrastructure 

at Ofcom, on the migration of the UK’s telephone network from PSTN to Voice over Internet 

Protocol (VoIP), to help understand more about the process and begin to identify the impact on 

services. 


